
 

 

VI - XII Block (Boys) 

PCOR/2023-24/C00102   Circular    Date: 14.11.2023 
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Assalamualaikum, 

An excursion trip to WONDERLA Amusement Park for the students of grades VI to XII (boys) is being 

organized on Thursday, 23 November 2023. Students will be accompanied with their teachers to the 

venue. For entry fee, veg lunch, rides and transportation charges are Rs.1450/-. There will be water games 

and other adventure rides. Swim suit is available to purchase for Rs.160/- and above (depending on the 

sizes) at the venue (It is better to carry own costume consisting of nylon t-shirt, nylon track and head gear 

with your ward) if he is willing to use swimming pool. If your ward is allergic to water, dust, sunlight or 

travelling sickness please refrain him from opting for this trip as this is an optional tour. Kindly counsel your 

ward to maintain discipline throughout. 

Excess cash should not be brought. Mobile/ smart phones and electronic gadgets are not allowed.           

If found will be confiscated. 

Reporting time to school will be 08:00 am and buses will leave at sharp 08:15 am. Students should be in 

proper school regular/ sports uniform. School transport opted students will be picked in the morning at 

usual timings. However, parents are requested to pick their wards in the evening at 07:30 pm from the 

school on that day. School buses will not ply in the evening. Parents can take update from the respective 

class teachers. Students may carry one extra pair of clothes and paper bags. Students are allowed to carry 

snacks and water bottle during the journey time but it will not be allowed at the venue. Students should 

report to school only in school uniform. 
 

Students who are not going on excursion will have holiday on Thursday, 23 November 2023. 

If interested, please send the filled in consent form along with the money in a sealed envelope addressed 

to the respective class teacher on or before 20th November 2023. (Money without the consent form will 

not be accepted). 

Note: Entries will not be accepted after Monday, 20th November 2023. All students of 6 – 12 boys block 

will have a holiday on Friday, 24th November, 2023. 4th Saturday i.e. 25th November 2023 will be a half 

day working (08:00 am to 12:30 pm) following Friday’s time table. 

Regards 
  HM 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Consent Form 
 

I _____________________________ father/ mother/ guardian of _________________________________ 

of class ______ Sec _____ is willing to send my ward for the excursion trip to Wonderla. I am aware that 

school takes extra caution during the trip. I also declare that my child does not have any travelling sickness 

or allergies. He is fit to go on a school excursion. 

I will be available on the given valid contact number (i.e.) ________________________________________ 

Signature with date: _________________ 

Note: Entries will not be accepted after Monday, 20th November 2023. 
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